
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

  

Christmas message from the Mayor of Elias Motsoaledi, Councillor Julia Mathebe  

The holidays are a wonderful time for the loved ones to gather and reflect on the year gone by and they are a 

time to celebrate the coming year with hope and interest. And, most importantly, the holidays give us an 

opportunity to be thankful for what we have and support those who are less fortunate. 

This season, let us all reach out a little further to those around us. Let us look for those who might need that 

extra helping hand.  

My very best wishes go to those who are sick at home or in hospital this Christmas and I wish you a speedy 

recovery. 

I am so fortunate in the district to serve with such dedicated men and women. They truly care about our 

community.  

Please drive safely as you travel in our district and experiencing our cultural diversity, beauty and enjoy your 

stay.  

On behalf of Elias Motsoaledi Municipality I extend my warmest regards and best wishes to everyone.  

May the spirit of this wonderful season be with you and your loved ones throughout the holidays and many 

blessings in the New Year. 

 

The Mayor  

Cllr Julia Mathebe  


